
 
 

 

 
 

PARENT/CAREGIVER CONFERENCES 
 

THURSDAY 29th SEPTEMBER 
 
 
 

We take the opportunity of meeting with parents and caregivers at this time of the year to 
discuss your child’s progress. This also offers the teachers the best way to find out any 
important information which may affect your child’s learning. Similarly the teachers may have 
strategies which you could use to aid your child at home. We would like the pupils to be 
involved in the conferences. 
 

Each conference will be 10 minutes duration.  If you want more time please 

make a further appointment with your child’s teacher.  Please endeavour  

to be on time as any delay affects others and your interview may be  

shortened. A bell will ring to start each new 10 minute period.   
 

We will send reports home on Monday 26th September.  Please bring your child’s report and 

your child to the conference.   
 

Fill in the time that suits you best for each child on the SkoolLoop app.  Alternatively, we 
can book a time for you manually at the school office. 
 
If you are unable to attend your confirmed conference time, please let the office know asap. 
 
 

 

Please Note 

School will close at 12 noon on this day. 
 

Childcare arrangements will need to be made after 12 noon as  
the school is not able to provide supervision until 3pm. 

 

 
                                                     

Kuranui Street, Thames 
 Ph  (07) 8686504 

  
Email: office@moana.school.nz 

Principal:  David Brock 
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Primary School 

 


